## THE CACTUS AND SUCCULENT SOCIETY OF AMERICA

Seymour Linden, 1535 Reeves St., Los Angeles, CA 90035, 213-556-1923

7/20/89

Ed Hancock, President South Coast Cactus and Succulent Society 26300 Crenshaw Blvd. Palos Verdes Peninsula, CA 90274

Dear Ed:

What a pleasant surprise to receive the \$200 check from the South Coast club made in favor of the CSSA Research Committee! Thank you very much. Your club has been very generous in keeping up the contributions to the Research Committee. Please convey our sincere thanks to every member of the south Coast club.

The funds will be used to help a research scientist to increase our knowledge of succulent plants.

Seymour Linden

President and Chairman,

CSSA Research Committee

cc: CSSA Exec Committee James Berry, Treasurer